April 7, 2014
[bookmark: _GoBack]2nd round admission and graduate assistantship offers have been sent to prospective students.  If you have not received an email at this time your application is still being considered.  If you have questions please contact Dr. Georgia Hambrecht at hambrecht@wcu.edu
